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Secondment Opportunity 

(2 Years)
Director of Nursing Programmes
Salary: up to £55K
Full time – 35 hours per week
The QNI is a dynamic and successful national nursing charity which aims to improve the nursing care of people at home and in the community. This secondment provides a unique opportunity to experience the work of an influential charitable organisation.

The Director of Nursing Programmes is an exciting role which enables you to be at the forefront of influencing the future of nursing in community and primary care settings.
This is an ideal opportunity for an enthusiastic senior nurse to work at national level and make a significant contribution to developing and promoting community and primary care nursing. We are seeking a strong team player to join the QNI team and support a range of practice development programmes and health policy initiatives. 

You will have experience of nursing in the community and/or primary care setting, excellent people management and communication skills and experience in project management. You will need to be energetic and flexible to meet the demands of a diverse and exciting workload. 

If you have the skills and experience required and would relish the opportunity of working within a small but busy national charity, we would like to hear from you.

This post is offered as a secondment opportunity for up to 2 years, therefore terms and conditions will be the same as your current employment.  You will need to have agreement from your employer to apply for this opportunity.
To download a job description, person specification and application form, please visit our website at www.qni.org.uk.  For an informal discussion about the role, please contact Anne Pearson, Director of Programmes, on 020 7549 1409 or Dr Crystal Oldman CBE, Chief Executive, on 020 7549 1406. 

Please return completed application forms to christine.widdowson@qni.org.uk 

Closing date:          12.00 midday on Thursday 14th December
Interview date:     Tuesday 9th January 2018
Please note that only short-listed candidates will be contacted after the closing date. 

Previous applicants need not apply.                                   Charity no: 213128


